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Happy Summer!

Thanks to all of our community members for your participation in
the 4th of July Parade. We are excited to celebrate 25 years with

you!

https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=796f6623-d0ae-4683-ac4c-7312f5bc397f


News & Announcements
 

Walk and Wine For Women's Health,
​Mental Health, and Health Equity Recap!

Our annual Walk & Wine event was a tremendous success! Thanks to our wonderful
community, we raised $350,000 to support our clinic's programs and services.
Participants enjoyed a scenic hike at Deer Valley Resort, followed by a delightful
lunch held at Stein Eriksen Lodge. We are incredibly grateful to all the sponsors,
volunteers, and attendees who made this event unforgettable. Your support enables
us to continue providing quality healthcare to those in need.

Women's Giving Fund Event



We are excited to share that the Women's Giving Fund has chosen The People's
Health Clinic as a recipient of their generous grant this year. This funding will go
towards enhancing our women's health services, ensuring that more women in our
community receive the essential care they need. We are honored to be recognized
by such a prestigious organization and look forward to the positive impact this will
have on our patients.

New Extended Evening Hours



To better serve our community, we have extended our clinic hours! We are open
from 8 am to 8 pm on Mondays, Tuesdays, and Wednesdays. This change will allow
us to accommodate more patients and provide flexible appointment times for those
with busy schedules. We hope this improvement will make accessing healthcare
more convenient for everyone.

Welcoming Our New Hires



Jose Basanata
Medical Assistant

Jose practiced medicine in orthopedics
when he lived in Venezuela. At The
People's Health Clinic, he will work with
our specialty teams. He is dedicated to
providing compassionate care to our
patients. His commitment to excellence is
evident in everything he does.

Alejandra Gomez
Medical Assistant

Alejandra joins us with extensive
experience as a general surgeon when
she lived in Venezuela and Chile. She is
excited to contribute to our mission and
support our community's health needs

Marlenne Aguirre
Medical Assistant

Marlenne brings energy and a desire to
learn as she works to achieve her goal of
becoming an endocrinologist. Her
dedication to patient care aligns perfectly
with our clinic's values.

Sarah Thompson
Medical Assistant

Sarah returns to People's Health Clinic
this year as a full-time staff member after
spending a year at People's Health Clinic
as an Americorps Vista posted at People's
Health Clinic in 2023/2024. We are
excited to have her back and she is
committed to providing high-quality care
and ensuring our patients receive the best
possible service.



MaeLin Sorenson, PA-C
Diabetes Program Director

MaeLin began her journey at The People's
Health Clinic in 2020 as a volunteer and
AmeriCorps VISTA. She is now thrilled to
return as a certified Physician Assistant
and Diabetes Program Director. MaeLin is
passionate about empowering her
patients to understand that, with effort
and clear goals, they can lead normal
lives despite having diabetes or other
health challenges. This opportunity is a
dream come true for her.

Sheccid Mejia
Patient Intake Specialist

We also welcome Sheccid, our new
Patient Intake Specialist, who will
enhance our ability to serve our patients
efficiently and effectively.

  
 



We are excited to announce that our 25th Year Anniversary Gala will be held
on December 7th at The Pendry Hotel. This milestone event will celebrate a
quarter-century of dedicated service to our community. To inquire about
sponsorships, please reach out to Jenn Marley, Chief Development Officer, at
435-962-0500 or jenn@phcpc.org.

We are confident that our new team members will greatly enhance the level
of care we provide and help us achieve our mission of improving community
health.

Thank you for your continued support of The People's Health Clinic. Together,
we are making a difference!

  
  

The People’s Health Clinic is a registered 501c3 in Park City, Utah.
We are proud to have a Charity Navigator “100% Give With Confidence” rating. Tax ID# 87-0638042
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